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Dear colleague, 
 
Long-Term Electricity Network Scenarios (LENS) final report – erratum version 
 
It has come to our attention that the final report of our academic partners published last 
November (reference number 157/08) contained some data anomalies in the tables and 
graphs summarising the outcomes of the LENS modelling exercise.  We have worked with 
our academic partners to correct these anomalies.  We understand from our academic 
partners that they arose from the way in which modelling results were presented in the 
report, rather than as a result of any error in the model itself.  The updated numbers do 
not imply the need to revise any of the conclusions of the report. 
 
We have taken the old version of the final report off our website, and replaced it with an 
erratum version with a new reference number (157a/08) marked on the front cover.1  
Interested parties and other stakeholders are kindly requested to discard any copies of the 
old version of the final report.   
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Stuart Cook 
Director, Transmission 
 
 

                                          
1 http://www.ofgem.gov.uk/Networks/Trans/ElecTransPolicy/lens/Pages/lens.aspx  
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